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MEMORANDUM

FOR/TO

FROM

SUBJECT

DATE

Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel Nos. 929-6626 to 29; 929-6633 to 35
Website: htip://www.denr.gov.ph / E-mail: web@denrgov.ph

OUPPIA Tel. No. 928-1186 and 928-1195 emait address: oueiea.denr@gmail.com

Voice-Over-Internet-Protocol (VOIP) Trunkline (632)7553330 local 1068

THE DIRECTORS

Biodiversity Management Bureau

Ecosystem Research Development Bureau
Environmental Management Bureau

Forest Management Bureau

Land Management Bureau

Mines and Geosciences Bureau

Climate Change Service

Strategic Communication and Initiatives Service

THE UNDERSECRETARY
Policy, Planning, and International Affairs

GLOBAL STATE OF THE NATIONAL URBAN POLICY
2021: ACHIEVING SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT

GOALS AND DELIVERING CLIMATE ACTION

JUL 30 2021

This is to refer the letter dated 16 July 2021 from the Office of United Nations
and International Organizations, Department of Foreign Affairs, sharing the report
emanating from the Global Survey on National Urban Policies entitled, “Global State
of the National Urban Policy 2021: Achieving Sustainable Development Goals and

Delivering Climate Action.”

The report was jointly prepared by UN-Habitat, the Organization for
Economic Co-operation and Development and Cities Alliance. The report is
accessible through this link: https://unhabitat.org/global-state-of-national-urban-

policy-2021.

For your information.

ATTY. S R. LEONES

MEMO NO, 2021 ~ 546

Let’s Go Green!!!
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DFA-UNIO letter to agencies: UNHABITAT Report

1 message

Division 2 UNIO <unio.div2Z@dfa.gov.ph> Mon, Jul 19, 2021 at 12:19 PM
To: osec@dhsud.gov.ph, DENR Office of the Secretary <osec@denr.gov.ph>, NEDA Office of the Secretary
<osec@neda.gov.ph>, Office of the Secretary <osec@climate.gov.ph>

Dear SirfMadam,

Good day!

Attached is the DFA-UNIOQ letter to agencies: UNHABITAT Report.

Thank you and kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.

Sincerely youirs,

Division 2 - Environment and Climate Change
Office of United Nations and International Organizations
Department of Foreign Affairs

2330 Roxas Blvd, Pasay City 1300
Republic of the Philippines

Phone: +632 8834 4896 or +632 8834 3252
Email: unio.div2@dfa.gov.ph

-@ 2021.07.16 Letter to Agencies_UNHABITAT Report Global State of the National Urban Policy 2021.pdf
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DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

OFFICE OF UNITED NATIONS AND INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS
16 July 2021
Sir;

The Department wishes to share with your Office the report emanating from the
Global Survey on National Urban Policies entitled, “"Global State of the National Urban
Policy 2021: Achieving Sustainable Development Goals and Delivering Climate
Action”. This report was jointly prepared by UN-Habitat, the Organization for Economic
Co-operation and Development and Cities Alliance.

UN-Habitat expresses its appreciation to Member States for their contribution
of data and information during the preparation process of the report. The report is
accessible through this link: https://unhabitat.org/global-state-of-national-urban-
policy-2021.

With my best regards.

Very truly yours,

For the Secretary of Foreign Affairs:

NORA JUBAIRA-BAUA
Assistant Secretary

PLEASE SEE DISTRIBUTION LIST.
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